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This year we worked on implementing OER into course syllabi as an alternative resource students can use instead of traditional, hard copy textbooks. Currently, we have four introductory-level classes participating in this project: General Chemistry, Intro Calculus, Microeconomics, and World History. We have hired people to find OER that match the course material and textbooks used in these courses. They will work to match sections in OER to the traditional textbook and find appropriate level questions when applicable. The funding to pay these hires came from a McGill library fund, the Library Improvement Fund, and a sustainable projects fund at McGill. 
Overall, professors have been very supportive as they understand the financial burden students face. Some are skeptical of the quality of the OER, but we provided them with more information, and we hope this project will prove the value of OER.

